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August 2019 
 
 
Dear Schnecksville Parents/Guardians, 
 
You are cordially invited to our Schnecksville Elementary School Open House on Thursday, 
September 5, 2019 from 6:00-7:30 PM.  During open house, you will have the opportunity to 
meet your student’s teacher, learn about the curriculum, meet representatives from the PTO, as 
well as other groups, and visit the Scholastic Book Fair.   
 
The doors will open at 6:00 PM. The schedule for the night will include two 30-minute classroom 
sessions that will begin at 6:10 PM and 6:50 PM. By having two separate sessions we hope to 
accommodate parents with more than one child in the school 
 
Please park in the field behind the school.  We ask that you enter the parking lot at the back of 
the school and drive back to the field to park.  When you leave open house, please exit the field 
onto Spring Hill Drive behind the school.  All doors will be open during the open house. 
 
In order to make the open house as meaningful as possible, we kindly request that all 
children remain at home and do not attend this event.  If your children accompany you, we 
ask that they remain with you at all times and sit quietly during the teacher’s presentation.  Your 
cooperation will be greatly appreciated.   
 
Please visit the Cafeteria during the Open House, as there will be representatives there from 
several community organizations, including our own Schnecksville PTO! Don’t forget to visit the 
Scholastic Book Fair in the Library/Media Center! The Book Fair will also be available to 
students during their Media Center Encore times from September 5th-10th. 
 
The Schnecksville Staff is excited to meet you at our Open House. 
 
Educationally Yours, 

 

Mr. Damian Goodman 

 
Principal 
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